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Comments: Dan Scaife,

Coeur d' Alene River Ranger District.

Thank you for the opportunity to be able to comment on this proposal. Me and my family have been riding
these trails since the early 70's and it is time to make some changes that will make our trails last longer and
prevent erosion. Pleas take a serious look at Straight creek to help relive some of the traffic on Hells Canyon trail.
The proposed single track routs on canfield mountain should not be put on road beds these are to hard to
maintain they are dangerous and do not provide a the experience that single track recreationalist are looking for.
Thank you for your time.

Tom Wuest



